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Upcoming Events 

Apr 2—Spirit Shop Sale, 9:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m., KHS 

Spirit Shop. 

Apr 24—Beauty and the Beast, 7:00 p.m., 4/25-2:00 

p.m. & 7:00 p.m., KHS Auditorium. 

Apr 29—Kings Celebration, 7:00 p.m., KHS Auditori-

um. 

May 2—KHS Prom, 5:00-10:30 p.m., Great Wolf Lodge 

Conference Center. 

May 2—The Party! After Prom, 11:30 p.m.– 4:00 a.m., 

Lazer Kraze. 

May 6—KJH National Honor Society Induction Cere-

mony, 6:00 p.m., KHS Auditorium. 

May 28—LAST DAY OF SCHOOL! 

More event information can be found at: http://www.kingslocal.net/Calendar/Pages/default.aspx 

Columbia Intermediate Named OAESA 2015 Hall of Fame School 

The Ohio Association of Elementary School Administra-

tors announced that Columbia Intermediate School has 

been selected as a 2015 Hall of Fame School. Principal 

Shelly Detmer-Bogaert was recognized and presented 

with a certificate at Tuesday night’s board of education 

meeting by Mark Jones, Associate Executive Director of 

the OAESA.  

The Hall of Fame School award recognizes schools that go 

above and beyond the call of duty to get students, teach-

ers, and community members excited about education. 

The staff submitted an extensive application documenting 

the quality of their educational program in the following 

areas: instructional system, student achievement, student 

development, personnel, administration, school manage-

ment, and stakeholders. 

Hall of Fame Schools were chosen by two committees of 

OAESA members; one of which read and scored the appli-

cations and the other which conducted on-site evaluations of qualifying schools. Commit-

tee members wrote that, “Columbia Intermediate employees went above and beyond to 

provide a wonderful, caring, supportive learning environment in sync with their mission 

of approaching all decisions through the lenses of ‘Climate, Curriculum, and Communi-

ty’.” 

Mrs. Detmer-Bogaert and her staff will be formally presented with the award, including 

$1,000 to be used at the principal’s discretion. OAESA will recognize ten winners of the 

Hall of Fame Award during an Awards Luncheon to be held June 12, 2015, at the Hilton 

Columbus at Easton. 

Last Day of School 

There has been a change 

to the last day of school 

for students.  At the 

April 21st Kings Local 

School District Board of 

Education meeting, our 

BOE approved a recom-

mendation to amend the 

2014/2015 calendar so as 

to move from days to 

hours.  

With this change in the 

calendar, our student’s 

last day of school is 

Thursday, May 28, 

2015. Kings staff will re-

port for a work day on 

Friday, May 29, 2015.  

More information can be 

found on the Ohio De-

partment of Education 

website by clicking here. 

http://www.kingslocal.net
http://www.kingslocal.net/Calendar/Pages/default.aspx
http://www.facebook.com/KingsLocalSchoolDistrict
http://www.twitter.com/Kings_Schools
http://education.ohio.gov/getattachment/Topics/Finance-and-Funding/Finance-Related-Data/Guidance-on-Schedule-Change-from-Days-to-Hours/Days-to-Hours.pdf.aspx
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Senior Reflection Night 

Last week, Kings High School seniors participated in the annual 

Community Service Reflection Night, a night where all seniors 

share with the community how they performed their required 

community service hours.  

The evening began with Sean McLeod being presented with the 

Spirit of Service award.  Sean performed over 300 hours 

of community service and demonstrated the selfless 

nature of giving to others. Nick Jackson , an accom-

plished educator, motivational speaker, and community 

activist, spoke to the entire senior class and their guests 

about the value and importance of community service.  

After the program in the auditorium, students gathered 

in assigned classrooms throughout the building to give 

a short presentation of how their community service impacted their lives and lives of others.  Many students used 

technology such as videos, movies, or Powerpoint presentations to reflect on their service experiences.  

The Class of 2015 had a combined service of over 25,000 hours!  

Kings Local Schools Earn Auditor of State Award 

A recent financial audit of the Kings Local School District by the Auditor of 

State’s office has returned a clean audit report. The Kings Local School Dis-

trict’s excellent record keeping has earned it the Auditor of State Award. 

The Auditor of State Award is presented to local governments and school dis-

tricts upon the completion of a financial audit. To receive the award, entities 

must meet the criteria of a “clean” audit report such as filing on time, an audit 

that does not contain any findings for recovery, material citations, material 

weaknesses, significant deficiencies, Single Audit findings or questioned costs.  

The Auditor of State’s office is responsible for auditing more than 5,800 state and local government agencies. Under 

the direction of Auditor Yost, the office also provides financial services to local governments, investigates and pre-

vents fraud in public agencies and promotes transparency in government. 

Congratulations to our Kings Treasurer’s Office for this recognition! 

New Principal Named for Kings Mills Elementary 

Mrs. Shawn Rosekrans has been announced  as  the new principal at Kings Mills Elementary.  Mrs. 

Rosekrans is coming from  the  Sycamore School District  where  she shared  her time as  an Assis-

tant Principal at two elementary schools for the past six years.  Rosekrans isn’t a stranger to the 

Kings School District. She lives in the district, her two children graduated from Kings High School, 

and she spent countless hours as a volunteer parent.  Mrs. Rosekrans is very excited to join the Kings 

family and to meet parents, students, and staff! 
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#KingsStrong4Amber #All4Amber 

On February 14, 2015, Kings Junior High seventh grader, Amber Williams 

was diagnosed with Leukemia.  Amber spent weeks in Cincinnati Chil-

dren’s Hospital receiving chemotherapy. Amber  will soon face a bone 

marrow transplant. 

The staff of  KJH is rallying around Amber and her family by hosting a gift 

card donation drive for the Williams family.  They are asking for gift cards 

in any amount.   

Today, Amber was in attendance during an all-school pep 

rally where she and her family were presented with a bas-

ket of gift cards.  The entire KJH staff wore t-shirts that 

said, “All4Amber.”  Amber and her family were visibly 

touched by the Kings Community’s generosity.  If you 

would like to donate a gift card for Amber, please drop it 

off in the front office of Kings Junior High. 

The SLE student council recently held a fundraiser to raise money for the Leukemia and Lymphoma Society.  They 

raised $567.88, and will be donated in honor of Amber Williams.  Mrs. Westley's class brought in the most money, 

winning a pizza party which they generously donated back to the Leukemia and Lymphoma Society!  Amber's cousin 

is in Mrs. Westley's class 

We are #KingsStrong4Amber! 
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KME Art Show 

Kings Mills Elementary hosted an All Student Art Show last Wednesday night.  The evening 

included 527 framed works of art created by the students this school year in Katie Heagen's art 

classes.  Each work of art was chosen to showcase the students best effort and favorite pro-

ject.  The proceeds from the sale of the framed art work goes toward consumable materials 

for the Kings Mills Elementary art program.  Presently, kindergarten through fourth grade stu-

dents are creating clay masterpieces that would not be possible without events like Artome.  

Photo op areas were also available for families to have fun in front of the camera!  Mrs. 

Heagan would like to thank all of  the families 

who attended the Kings Mills Elementary All Stu-

dent Art Show to support the arts!  Special thanks 

to Amy Robinson, Gretchen Hosey and Toni Harris for volunteering during 

the art show!     

Pictured is first grader Quinn 

Davis with  a painting by 

Jackson Pollock. 

J.F. Burns Outdoor Classroom  Ribbon Cutting 

For months, J.F. Burns students have been excited for 

this day!  Today, the students and staff gathered at 

their new Outdoor Classroom.  The classroom was 

built by Kings Sophomore Caleb Stutzman, who de-

signed and created it for his Eagle Scout project.  The 

idea was to make the woods behind J.F. Burns a usea-

ble space for learning.  Caleb, with help from his Troop 

617 and many volunteers, cleared the space, made a path, and added benches and a 

podium so students can use it for learning about nature. 

The third and fourth grade classes planted daffodils and sunflowers. They also planted 

milkweed in a butterfly garden that has been registered as a Monarch Waystation, 

which provides milkweeds, nectar sources, and shelter needed to sustain monarch 

butterflies. 

Caleb cut the ribbon to the entrance of the outdoor classroom. He thanked the stu-

dents for taking such good care of the space.  He said he can’t wait to come back in a 

few years to see how everything the students planted has grown. 

The outdoor classroom will be a learning spot for the students of J.F. Burns for many years to come! 

Don’t miss KHS Theatre’s Disney’s Beauty and the Beast this week-

end!  Showtimes are Friday, April 24 at 7:00 p.m., and Saturday, April 

25 at  2:00 p.m. and 7:00 p.m. in the KHS Auditorium. Get your tickets 

online or at the door. Over 80 KHS students are involved with the pro-

duction. See you there! 

https://www.ticketracker.com/store/events/1582
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Learning About Recycling Through Skype at SLE 

Mrs. Murphy's 3rd grade class at South Lebanon Elementary had a conference call  last 

week with Beth from Community Recycling through Skype. Beth shared with the class 

the importance of reuse and how the reuse movement is helping others in need world-

wide. Her company helps recycle shoes and clothing so that they do not end up in the 

landfill. Many of these items are sent to countries such as Guatemala and Bolivia to 

those in need. Overall the recycling movement has saved 50 Tons of trash from going 

into the landfills globally. Did you know that it takes 200 years for a shoe to break down 

in the landfill? Did you know that your recycled aluminum cans can be used to make a 

bicycle? Did you know that the warm fleece jacket that you wear in the winter could have 

been made out of recycled plastic? Did you know that it takes 2,900 gallons of water to 

grow enough cotton to make one pair of jeans? To check out more information on the 

programs that Community Recycling offers, please visit their website: http://

www.communityrecycling.biz/ 

Surprise Reader at KME 

The students in Miss Cory’s kindergarten 

class  at Kings Mills Elementary enjoyed a 

visit from Mr. Spinner last week.  Miss Cory 

played a big guessing game with the stu-

dents about who was coming.  Mr. Spinner 

read 3 books to the class.  Miss Cory said, 

“The kids were so excited. They loved it!” 

Learning to be Healthy in Preschool 

Last week Miss Turjanica's Tuesday/Thursday preschool class learned how to 

be healthy! They talked about eating fruits and vegetables as part of a healthy 

diet. They also learned why it is important to exercise and that kids can exer-

cise too! The students learned a new way of exercising called yoga. They prac-

ticed stretching and building strong muscles during yoga. They had a great 

time trying something new! 

Donations Still Needed to Fund SLE Salad Bar 

South Lebanon Elementary is still looking for help with their salad bar.   

An application was submitted and has been approved as a part of the “Let’s Move 

Salad Bars to Schools” Campaign.  Now that the application has been approved, 

SLE  has been entered into a lottery with other school’s around the nation to re-

ceive a salad bar.  Funding for the new salad bar will be based on donations made through the Let’s Move Salad Bars 

to Schools Campaign.  You can help by clicking this link.   

http://www.communityrecycling.biz/
http://www.communityrecycling.biz/
http://www.saladbars2schools.org/donate/?donate-search=45034
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KHS Daylight Prom 

The students in Angela Zlatic and Junior Ili’s  special education class at 

Kings High School were treated like royalty on Friday, April 17th, 

when they attended the Daylight Prom at Lebanon High School. This 

event is held for those students, who due to physical, medical, behav-

ioral, or family support issues, may not be able to attend a typical 

evening high school prom. This year’s theme was “Old Broadway.” 

“It is a really cool program for kids with special needs.  They have everything a typical prom would have like music, 

food, dancing, picture booths, programs, corsages, and  decorations,” Ms. Zlatic said.  “Each student gets their name 

called and are presented by the ROTC.”  

On the morning of Prom, the ladies received manicures, put on some make-up, and had their hair styled just for the 

occasion. Our gentlemen had their very own “Man Cave” to hang out, get ready together for prom, and learned the 

proper way to ask a girl to dance. 

KJH Two-Voice Poems 

Miss Boone's English Language Arts classes worked hard on cre-

ating two-voice poems and then presenting with a partner of 

their choice at the conclusion of the unit. Two-voice poems are 

written from two different points of view on the same topic. 

They are a great activity for students to practice perspective and 

point of view.  

Pictured are Brooke and Ashlyn Garter. They presented Ashlyn's poem on the perspectives of a runner. Both the 

physical and mental thoughts and feelings Ashlyn experiences as a track star were showcased through her two points 

of view. When speaking about her class Miss Boone said, “They are awesome writers!” 

KJH Students Win eCybermission Competition 

eCYBERMISSION is one of several science, technology, engineer-

ing and mathematics (STEM) initiatives offered by the Army Edu-

cational Outreach Program (AEOP). For the third  year in a row, 

Kings Junior High students have won 2nd place in the eCYBER-

MISSION competition for the state of Ohio. The second place 

team, The Gators, is made up of 7th graders  Anna Saxton, Izzy Reyes, Lydia Ball, and Maddie Joines.  They will each 

receive a $500 US Saving Bond. We are very proud of all their hard work and dedication. Congratulations! 

Pictured from L-R:Anna Saxton, Izzy Reyes, Lydia Ball, and Maddie Joines 

Spirit Shop Spring Sale Saturday 

The Spirit Shop will be having its Spring Sale this Saturday, April 25.  All merchandise will be dis-

counted!  The sale will in the Spirit Shop at KHS and will run from 9:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m. 

Hope to see you there!! 
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KHS Student Council Attends Leadership Conference 

KHS Student Council Members and their adviser Melanie 

Contratto attended the 6th annual Wilks High School Lead-

ership Conference at Miami University last week. The theme 

was Operation: Leadership. The conference was an exciting 

opportunity for high school students to explore different as-

pects of leadership. 

Throughout the day, students attended 4 leadership work-

shops, participate in small group activities and had discussions facilitated by current Miami students. Upon arrival, 

students will be assigned into a "track" for the conference. There were five separate tracks with one student from 

each participating school in each track. This allowed the students to meet others from area schools and bring back 

the most amount of information possible to their respective high schools. There were also sessions specifically geared 

toward the teachers in attendance, including networking opportunities. 

The conference capacity is 100 high school students and 20  teachers from local high schools. Each invited school can 

bring up to 5 high school students and 1 teacher. Invitations were emailed to area high schools in early February and 

the first 20 high schools to RSVP had spaces reserved for this year's conference. 

Pictured L-R: David Weed, Emily Lima, Emily Hovis, Corinne Brown, and Rickey Brayton. 

CIS Slice of Life Blogging Challenge 

Fifth and sixth graders  in Holly Mueller’s Columbia Intermediate English Lan-

guage Arts classes participated in the March Slice of Life Classroom Blogging 

Challenge sponsored by www.twowritingteachers.wordpress.com.  Mueller’s stu-

dents have been publishing 250 word blog posts weekly on topics of their choice 

since October, using Kidblog.org.  Starting March 1st, they were challenged to 

post a slice and comment on three other slices daily, all 31 days, even throughout 

spring break.  Students could choose their level of participation, with rewards for 

each level.  Since the blog was taken public, technology discussions were held 

about creating digital footprints and the importance of kindness, encouragement, 

safety, and responsibility when posting and commenting.  Over a third of the stu-

dents reached Level 5, the top level, posting and commenting every day in March.  

Upon returning from spring break, students reflected over the experience, report-

ing that it improved their writing skills and confidence  and fostered a sense of 

community.  They celebrated their accomplishments with slices of pizza and cake 

for the top levels.  Students are continuing to write weekly slices.  To read their 

blog posts and comment on their writing, go to http://kidblog.org/

KHS Parents and Students: The last day to purchase a 2014-2015 Kings High School Yearbook is 

May 2nd.  Please purchase your copy today at www.yearbookforever.com. Students who can’t 

remember if they have already purchased a book can check the list posted outside of Mrs. 

Shields class, Room 143.  Yearbooks will be delivered in the fall.  BUY NOW!  

http://www.twowritingteachers.wordpress.com
http://kidblog.org/muellerselastudents/
http://www.yearbookforever.com
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Kings Kids offers a Quality Before/After School Program 

The Kings Kids Before & After School Program for school age children offers 

quality programs licensed by the Ohio Department of Education. This year, 

Kings Kids has over 375 children enrolled in the three programs located at J.F. Burns Elementary, Kings Mills Elemen-

tary and South Lebanon Elementary. The curriculum includes homework assistance, learning centers, science experi-

ments, large motor play, arts & crafts, and much more. This is not the old “latch key” program of the past.  Kings is 

proud to offer a quality learning enriched program on a daily basis. 

Kings Kids opens at 6:30 a.m. and available for drop off until the school day starts. After dismissal it remains open until 

6:00 p.m.  Each program has a staff that has a qualified lead and a number of aides to deliver the quality care and meet 

all of ODE’s requirements.   

If you are interested in registering your child for the King Kids Before & After School Program  for next school year, 

please contact Susan Guckert at (513) 398-8050 ext. 10043 or e-mail sguckert@kingslocal.net. 

Bust the Test 

The students in Brittany Casseday’s  class at Columbia Intermediate School took 

part in “Bust the Test” Week by having a “get plenty of rest for the test” pajama 

day. The students made scrambled eggs, fruit, cinnamon roll waffles, and sausage. 

KME Market Day 

The students in the second grade at Kings 

Mills Elementary recently participated in their 

own “Market Day.”  The students were study-

ing their Economics Unit and had to plan a 

business. They borrowed money from the 

bank, (their teacher) and made advertise-

ments, booth signs, and had to pay rental and utility fees.  

Items such as  friendship pins, rubber band bracelets, bookmarks, bracelets, pet rocks, and popcorn  were available 

for sale. Some students even sold their services like nail painting and tattoos. 

Preschool Career Day 

For the last two weeks, students in Mrs. Frazier's 

preschool class have explored careers.  They listened 

to books about community helpers, built patterns 

like architects, and painted like artists. Parents were 

invited to come in for career presentations, and the 

students were thrilled to meet a nurse, fitness instructor, and pharmacist.  As a culmination of their studies, the stu-

dents participated in a Career Dress-Up day on Thursday, April 23rd.  The future of Kings sure does look bright!      

mailto:sguckert@kingslocal.net.
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KHS After Prom 

This years After Prom Party 

~"Neon Knights" will be held 

at Lazer Kraze from 

11:30pm-4:00 a.m. on Satur-

day, May 2nd.  The After 

Prom Party is open to any 

KHS Senior or Junior and 

their guest.  Students MAY attend without attending 

the Prom.  There will be All You Can Play Lazer Tag, Ar-

cade Games, and the Trampoline Park, along with food, 

a casino, photo booth, Money Machine, and Prizes Ga-

lore!!  Forms are available online or in the office.  Tickets 

will be $20 and will be on sale during lunch April 20-24.   

Click here for registration information and permission 

forms.  Don’t miss this year’s Party after the Prom! 

KHS PROM May 2, 2015 

This year’s Kings High School Prom theme is “Frozen In 

Time.”  Prom will be held on Saturday, May 2nd  from 

5:00 -10:30 p.m. at the Great Wolf Lodge Conference 

Center. Tickets are being sold during lunch. Last chance 

ticket sale is April 27th. Please make checks payable to 

KHS Prom. 

Click the links below for all the information              

                                            Prom Letter         

           Prom Information 

Prom Forms 

   Guest Request 

Worms, Worms, and More Worms! 

The second grade students at South Lebanon Elemen-

tary had a lesson  on worms called "Worm Exploration."  

It was presented by the Suzanne Geisler from Environ-

mental Educator's,  Inc. In this program students listened 

to the story, Bob and Otto by Robert O. Bruel, as a pre-

view to the role of worms as decomposers in our envi-

ronment.  Then, students observed and explored 

mounds of worm "dirt" to identify the organic material 

that worms eat and "recycle."  

They also learned about their 

life cycles, how to identify oth-

er species of worms, discov-

ered common myths, and 

learned some of the many 

ways that worms are a vital 

part of our ecosystem.   

Kings Jazz Bands News 

The Kings Junior High School Jazz Band performed at 

the Rhodes Office Tower in Columbus last Thursday.  

Members toured the State Capitol Building, performed 

for the Governor's Art Show Noon Time Concerts and 

watched the Ohio State University Jazz Ensemble re-

hearse.  Great Job! 

In other Jazz Band News:On Sunday, April 12, the Kings 

High School Jazz Band performed at the 38th annual 

Ohio State University Jazz Festival.  Two Kings Students 

were named to the OSU All-Star Honors Jazz Band: Jun-

ior - Patrick Ritchie on piano and Junior - Jillian Hestle on 

trumpet. CONGRATULATIONS to all for a great perfor-

mance! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.kingslocal.net/Announcement%20Documents/2015%20AP%20Permission.pdf
http://www.kingslocal.net/Announcement%20Documents/Prom%20Letter%202015.pdf
http://www.kingslocal.net/Announcement%20Documents/Prom%20Information.pdf
http://www.kingslocal.net/Announcement%20Documents/Kings%20High%20School%20Prom%202015%20Forms.pdf
http://www.kingslocal.net/Announcement%20Documents/Prom%20Guest%20Request%20Form%202015.pdf
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All About Kings Athletics 

Did you know that Kings Athletics has its own website?  You can find out schedule infor-

mation, upcoming events, news about teams,  and even get directions to away venues.  Click 

here to get to the Kings Athletics Webpage. 

Spirit Store is now ONLINE! 

We have a new online spirit wear store available for all Knights Fans!  

The store features school sports apparel, spirit wear, and clothing.  

Every purchase supports Kings Athletics.  Click here to check it out! 

KABC Columbia Intermediate After School Golf Clinic 

The Kings Athletic Booster Club will offer their 12th golf clinic taught by Kings Varsity Women’s and 

Men’s Golf Coaches; Kathy Abrell and Ben Tilton. 

The clinic will take place on Mondays and Wednesdays April 27, 29, May 4, 6, 11, and 13 from 3:45—4:45 p.m. The 

clinic will take place at the Cincinnati Golf Center and open to Columbia 5th and 6th grade students. 

Students will be taught various techniques and etiquette of golf. Students may bring their own clubs or use clubs pro-

vided by Cincinnati Golf Center. Registration and payment must be turned in by TODAY, Friday, April 24. For more 

information and registration form click here. 

2015  KABC Summer Sports Camps 

It’s time to start thinking about summer camps!  The Kings Athletic Booster Club is offering it’s 2015 

Summer Sports Camps again this year. Online registration is available . 

There are many camps available for boys and girls! Click the link below for more information 

on the KABC Sports Camps. Click here to view all of the camps on Ticketracker. Click the following link for 

more information.-KABC Sports Camps Brochure. 

KABC would like to say Thank You to all who partici-

pated in the selling or buying of the Grand Raffle Tick-

ets from our Student Athletes. On Saturday April 11th 

at the Knight To Remember event, the 3 winners were 

pulled and they are: 

 1st place-Ginger Justus- $1000 sold by Track & Field 

2nd place-John Onnen- $500 sold by Women’s La-

crosse 

3rd place-Beth Guckenberger- $250 sold by Track & 

Field 

 Congratulations to our 3 winners!!! GO KNIGHTS!!! 

Congratulations to the Kings Men’s 

Lacrosse Team who was named 

Ohio High School Team of the 

Week by Bucknuts and JJ Huddle! 

http://oh.8to18.com/kings
http://oh.8to18.com/kings
http://www.rokkitwear.com/school/6617-kings-high-school
http://www.kingslocal.net/Announcement%20Documents/KABC%20CIS%20After%20School%20Golf%20Clinic%202015%20(1).pdf
https://www.ticketracker.com/store/category?schoolId=1399&catalogCategoryId=371
http://www.kingslocal.net/Announcement%20Documents/2015%20KABC%20Summer%20Camp%20Registration%20Form.pdf
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Kings Dance 

Congratulations to the 

Kings Dance Team who 

placed 2nd in the Pom 

Division at the U.S. Fi-

nals in Indianapolis  last 

weekend! 

Kings Track Team Gives Back 

On Saturday, April 18th, Kings Track 

Coach Lynn Brant took  56 student 

athletes and 10 parent volunteers to 

the St. Joseph Home “Incline to the 

Finish Line” 5K race.   The student 

athletes were divided into Cheer 

Teams to encourage runners and 

walkers on the route to keep up the 

great pace and finish the race.  The 

students made costumes and signs and noisemakers and cheered in "themed” teams.  

This is not an ordinary race, because many of the participants are being pushed in wheelchairs.  St. Joseph Home 

serves the community by providing residential and respite programs to non-ambulatory, non-verbal and medically 

fragile infants, children and adults. 

Our track team went above and beyond to serve the community, by arriving on a Saturday morning at 7:30 a.m. when 

they didn’t finish at a track meet the night before until 11:00 p.m.  Way to go team!  You are #KingsStrong! 

2015 KYO Football Camp 

Kings Football Coach Andy Olds 

would like to invite you to the 

2015 KYO Football Camp on 

Wednesday, May 27th and 

Thursday, May 28th from 6:00-8:00 p.m. on the 

new Kings Stadium turf. Cost is $40 per camper. 

Each camper will receive 4 hours of instruction 

from Kings Coaches and a t-shirt. Click here for 

more information and a note from Coach Olds. 

http://www.kingslocal.net/Announcement%20Documents/KYO%20Football%20Note%20from%20Coach.pdf
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Dave Segrist Annual Golf Outing 

Former Kings teacher and coach  Dave Segrist lost his battle with pancreatic cancer on May 30, 2011.  A 

fund was founded in his name to offer financial support for seniors wanting to continue their education 

at the collegiate level, and it also helps to support underprivileged kids who want the opportunity to 

attend educational or athletic camps during the summer. To help support this fund, an annual benefit 

golf outing is held yearly.   

This year, the benefit takes place on May 30,at the Golf Center at Kings Island. Click here for more information.   

Firecracker Tryouts are coming up!   

Tryouts are open to all Kings students currently in grades 2-5.  Try-

outs for new girls will be on Wednesday, May 20.   New girls must 

come on Monday, May 18  from 4:15-5:30 p.m. to learn the tryout 

routine. All tryouts and open gyms will be held at SLE. The  open gyms will be on the following days: April 14, 23, and 

28 from 4:15-5:15 p.m., and May 6 and 13 from 3:00-4:00 p.m.  

Open gyms are not mandatory, just gym time for the girls to practice their tricks. Often there are older girls 

there to show the new girls how to do things. 

When it gets closer to try out date we will send out information on setting up your tryout time.  If you have 

any questions please contact Missy Schowalter at momma4@cinci.rr.com or at 513-377-7381. 

http://www.kingslocal.net/Announcement%20Documents/Dave%20segrist%20golf%20outing.pdf
mailto:%20momma4@cinci.rr.com
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Are you #KINGSSTRONG? 

Cincinnati State Offers Free Class this Summer 

Cincinnati State is offering a program this summer called “3 and a Book.”  This 

program will give any high school student three free credit hours, which is 

enough to take a single class. Cincinnati State will also provide a textbook and 

waive any fees, for a cost of up to $650. As an added bonus, Cincinnati State is 

willing to teach the course at the high school building if any school has 25 kids 

sign up for the same course!  For more information click here. 

Kings Stagelighters is on Facebook, Twitter and Instagram!  Check them out ! 

Twitter-@stagelighters 

Facebook-Kings Stagelighters 

Instagram-kings_stagelighters 

Chitty Chitty Bang Bang 

Kings students Ian Meeker, Spencer Meeker, 

Calvin Meeker, Finn Collins, Addie Collins, Amy 

Helms and Dane Doebereiner have been cast in 

the Children’s Theatre of Mason's production 

of “Chitty Chitty Bang Bang,” May 8-10 in Ma-

son.  The show will run for four performances – 

Friday, May 8 at 7:00pm; Saturday, May 9 at 

2:00pm and 7:00pm; and Sunday, May 10 at 2:00pm. VIP tickets can be pur-

chased for the Friday evening show for $25 each and general admission 

tickets for any show are $12 each.  All tickets can be purchased online at 

www.childrenstheatreofmason.com through May 7th at noon and at the 

door starting one hour before each show. 
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